
Would you like to become a School of Sanctuary 

Norfolk schools interested in becoming Schools of Sanctuary next 
academic year are invited to a Schools of Sanctuary information 
meeting at Avenue Junior School, Norwich NR2 3HP 4-5pm on 
Tuesday, 22nd May. 

There are currently 7 Schools of Sanctuary in Norfolk and several 
working towards the award. A School of Sanctuary is a school that is 
a welcoming place for everyone but particularly for refugees and 
asylum seekers. For more information see here. 

This meeting will let you know more about the award, how to 
achieve it and to help you to draw up an action plan. If you would 
like to attend, please let me know on info@ 

Please note that if you participated in Norfolk Welcomes recently or 
have plans to mark Refugee Week in June that would contribute 
towards your award application. 

If you are interested but unable to attend the meeting, we do have 
a Schools Officer, former headteacher Sue Eagle, who may be able to 
come to you to discuss becoming a School of Sanctuary. 

 

 

http://www.norwichschoolsofsanctuary.org/get-involved/becoming-a-school-of-sanctuary/
mailto:info@norwichschoolsofsanctuary.org

